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As students our main means of transportation are walking- and bike-roads. If we are traveling to 

lectures, the store, or a party, the majority will either bike or walk. To make this easier and safer, Ås 

Municipality should facilitate for this mode of transportation. 

Daily it occurs dangerously situations when students, employees, or others cross Kirkeveien on their 

way to the church, greenhouse, Akropolis MM. It is difficult to see when cars approach, and 

sometimes they do so at a high speed, making it very dangerous to cross. It is not only lecture halls, 

but also a church and a kindergarten. Since it is a difficult point of road to cross, with multiple 

crossers each day, it should be made easier with for example a crosswalk. 

With the placement of a crosswalk the situation will improve, by changing the responsibility of 

crossing from the pedestrians to the drivers, as it should be at such a point of crossing. 

Ås Municipality have limited access to parking to reduce the overall traffic. This is something the 

Student Parliament supports. The Student Parliament, Ås Municipality, and NMBU have an interest 

to facilitate for environmental friendly and sustainable modes of transportation. 

The Student Parliament means: 

- It shall be established a crosswalk, or in another way be ensured a safe crossing of Kirkeveien 

at the point of transition to Kongeveien. 

 


